
Thursday, April 25
2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

In-person at your RC
Virtual on Zoom

We encourage increased parent/guardian
engagement throughout our school.

We welcome the participation of
parents/guardians in advising the school on
the implementation and evaluation of
instructional programs for English Learners.

Meetings will include open communication
with parents/guardians and the sharing of
information concerning school activities,
programs, reports, and policies in the
primary language.

ELAC meets a minimum of 2 times per year
for approximately one hour.

The English Learner Advisory
Committee (ELAC) is dedicated to
serving our English Learners and
their families.

https://bit.ly/ELACregApr24
https://bit.ly/ELAC0424

